
 

From: Catherine Nasmith 
To: Infrastructure and Environment 
Cc: Mayor Tory; info@cycleto.ca 
Subject: IE18.1 - I support REimagining Yonge as a Complete Street 
Date: Wednesday, November 25, 2020 8:39:17 AM 

Greetings to the Infrastructure and Environment Committee members, 

I support a vision for Yonge Street included in REimagine Yonge that will see the iconic street 
redesigned with a complete streets mindset. It needs to allocate public space so that everyone 
can move about safely and enjoy the city while they do so. 

Thank you, 

Catherine Nasmith 

415-21 NASSAU ST 
TORONTO ON M5T 3K6 
416 598 4144 

cnasmith@cnarchitect.ca 

Proud supporter of ACO 
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